
City of Crossville

Legislation Text

392 North Main Street
Crossville, Tennessee 38555

Approval to purchase Liberty grinder pumps

SUMMARY: Due to inflation, the cost of grinder pumps has increased. Facilities that were awarded
the annual bid are unable to honor the price they submitted for the 2021-22 budget year. Staff
requests to purchase twenty Liberty Pumps in the amount of $4,479.15 each, which is $763.15
higher than the annual bid quote.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Approve purchase
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